
 

   

 

 
   

  

Sacramental Policy 
Baptism: Parents wishing to have their babies or young children baptized please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Adults seeking Baptism or wanting to find out more about the Catholic Faith, please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Marriage: Couples wishing to marry are required to give at least six months’ notice. See Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos. 
Communion to the Sick & Housebound: If you know of anyone unable to get to Mass & would like Communion, contact Fr David. 

Please Pray For 
 

Those Who Have Died 
Please remember in your kind prayers, Madge Bourne who has 
died recently. Madge’s Funeral Mass is on Monday 9th 
September, at St Alban’s Church at 10.30am followed by her 
Service of Committal at Markeaton Crematorium. Please keep 
her family in your prayers at this difficult time.   

 

What is happening in September 2019? 
 

Guided Meditation  
On Monday 9th of September, in St Albans Church (the little 
chapel) at 7.30pm. The session is free of charge, though 
donations for the church are welcome. Everyone is welcome to 
attend, though we do ask that anyone under the age of 18 be 
accompanied be an appropriate adult. Should you have any 
questions regarding the session, please contact Naomi on 
07933189216, or via Facebook at Raven Holistics Derby. 
Wishing you a productive day, a clear mind, and a calm future.  
 

St Hugh’s Parish Pastoral Council (PPC) 
The next meeting of the PPC will be held in the Parish Hall on 
Wednesday 11th September at 7pm. 
 

St Alban’s Parish Pastoral Council (PPC) 
The next meeting of the PPC will be held in the Parish Hall on 
Thursday 12th September at 7.30pm. 
 

Oakwood Catholic Committee 
The next meeting of the committee will be held on Friday 13th 

September at 6pm in St Alban's Presbytery.  
 

St Hugh’s Parish Activity Group (PAG) 
The PAG are holding a delightful afternoon cream-tea in St 
Hugh’s Parish hall on Saturday 21st September from 2pm-4pm. 
Tickets £10 each. All welcome. Limited spaces. 
 

Derby Deanery Baptism Programme 
Thinking of having your child baptized in the near future at St 
Alban’s or St Hugh’s? You will be asked to attend an evening of 
Preparation on the Derby Deanery Baptism Programme. Please 
ask Fr David for a form so that you can be invited to one of the 
evenings. The next evening of preparation will take place in St 
Alban’s Parish Hall, Chaddesden on Tuesday 24th September 
at 7.30pm.  
 

Discovering Our Faith 
For the diary – if you are interested in becoming a Catholic or 
would simply like to know more about the faith, we will be 
beginning a new programme of discovery in September. It is a 
12-session programme, based on a book called ‘Catholic 
Foundation Stones’ where we look at a different area of our Faith 
at each session. Come along to the first session ‘Introducing the 
Catholic Faith’ at St Alban’s Parish Centre, Wednesday 25th 
September gathering at 6.45pm for 
7pm start.  All are welcome. 
 

What is happening in October 2019? 
 

180th Anniversary of St Mary’s Church Derby. 
St Mary’s Parish Community invites you to come and celebrate 
with them the 180th anniversary of St Mary’s Church Derby on 
Wednesday October 9th 2019 at 7pm. Bishop John Sherrington 
will be the main celebrant. 
 

What is happening in November 2019? 
 

Future Events For Altar Servers 
Mass for Altar Servers - Annual Guild of St Stephen Mass- St 
Barnabas Cathedral 9th November 2019.  
Day for Altar Servers – For young people aged 11+ Saturday 
23rd November at Our Lady & St Edward’s Church and Old 
Friary. Contact 0115 950 1064 or email 
nottinghamvocations@hotmail.co.uk for more information. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Other News 
 

EU Settlement Scheme 
The United Kingdom is due to leave the European Union on 
31st October 2019, with or without an agreement governing this 
departure and the ongoing future relationship between the UK & 
the EU. The Catholic Church in England and Wales stands in 
solidarity with all EU citizens who have made their home here, 
many of whom are an integral and valued part of our parishes, 
schools and communities, including here in the Diocese of 
Nottingham. The Church has experienced first-hand the 
extensive contribution that people from across Europe have 
made to our society and recognises the evidence that 
immigration from the rest of Europe, and from further afield, has 
not undermined opportunities for British citizens, but rather has 
brought considerable economic and social benefits. However, 
the law concerning the free movement of people will be changing 
as a result of decisions taken since the referendum on the UK’s 
membership of the EU, and EU, EEA & Swiss citizens must 
apply to the settlement scheme if they are to protect their 
existing rights and place in our society. British citizens & Irish 
citizens do not need to apply. There is no fee for applying to this 
scheme - it is free of charge. Please visit 
https://www.gov.uk/settled-status-eu-citizens-families for more 
information. 
 

Derby Catholic Refugee Support  
Barbara Stirrup from Derby CaReS will speak in Our Lady of 
Lourdes Parish Centre on Wednesday 18th September at 
7.30pm. As you may know, the Derby Deanery is the first in the 
Nottingham Diocese to be working towards helping a Syrian 
refugee family settle in the city. The inspiration for this came 
from Pope Francis’ words in 2015: “I make an appeal to 
parishes, religious communities, monasteries and shrines 
throughout Europe, that they express the Gospel in a concrete 
way and host a refugee family.” In the last decade, conflicts 
across the Middle East and North African region have left 
millions of people in need of protection. Local authorities and 
community and faith groups across the UK are helping refugees 
to feel welcome and able to adjust to a new life in the UK 
through the government’s Community Sponsorship scheme. 
Please do come and hear about the background to the scheme, 
some experiences of families who have settled in the UK and 
about ways you might be able to help. We look forward to 
welcoming you on the night.' 
 

St Ralph Sherwin Catholic Multi Academy Trust (MAT) 
In September 2018 the MAT was launched, bringing together 25 
schools, 20 primary and 5 secondary. It is one of four Trusts in 
the Diocese of Nottingham supporting the Bishop’s vision to 
secure and develop Catholic education in the Diocese for our 
current children and those who will follow them in future. With 
around 8000 children and 1200 staff, the Trust covers a wide 
geographical area from Glossop in the north to Swadlincote in 
the South, Marple Bridge in the west and Eastwood to the east. 
We are extremely blessed by the dedication and support given to 
our schools by hundreds of volunteers who bring their talents to 
bear for the benefit of our children. Some volunteer to read with 
children, others to help develop practical skills such as sewing or 
gardening and we have over 150 people who volunteer their time 
as school governors. If you would like to read about some 
highlights from our first year please see the report on the church 
noticeboard and on our parish website. More information is 
available on the Trust website srscmat.co.uk or you can contact 
the chair of the Trust on mail@srscmat.co.uk or 0300 369 0553. 
 

Rosmini Centre   
Saturday 14th September, 2-4.30 pm; Rev Deacon Seamus 
O'Looskan - "God in my life: Invitation, Mission, Gratitude". 
Tuesday 17th September, 7-8.30 pm; Fr. A. Belsito - "The Letter 
of St. James, on Christian Practical Wisdom". 
 

SCHOOLS: St Alban’s Primary 01332 673823, St Benedict Secondary 01332 557032, St John Houghton Secondary 0115 9322896 
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St Alban’s Church – Chaddesden  
Roe Farm Lane, Chaddesden, DE21 6ET                                               stalbansderby.org.uk 

The Church on Oakwood  
378 Bishop’s Drive, Oakwood, DE21 2DF                               thechurchonoakwood.org 

St Hugh’s Church – Borrowash 
71a Derby Road, Borrowash, Derby, DE72 3HB                  sthughborrowash.org.uk  
                               

Contact 
Post:  St Alban’s, Roe Farm Lane,    
          Derby, DE21 6ET 
Tel:    01332 672 914 
 

Office Administrator: Amanda Wilson (Mon & Thurs) 
Email: office@stalbansderby.org.uk  
 

Newsletter Items & Catechesis: Mark Booton 
Email: newsletter@stalbansderby.org.uk 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. David Cain  
Email: david_cain@me.com 

Deacon: Juan Carlos Valer 
Email: deacon.jcv@gmail.com 
Safeguarding Contacts 
St Alban’s & Oakwood:  
Christianne 07859166292 
St Hugh’s: Margaret 674 216 
 

  

Services, Mass Times & Intentions for the Coming Week 
Twenty-Third Week of Ordinary Time - Year C (Psalter week 3) 

 

Saturday  

 
7th   6.30pm Mass Oakwood Anne Gilmartin (nee Toal) RIP 

Sunday 
 
 

8th    9.00am Mass St Hugh’s Frazer McDermott RIP 

 10.30am Mass St Alban’s Tom Carberry RIP (Birthday) 

Monday  
Feria 

9th    
 

10.30am  Mass St Alban’s Funeral Mass for Madge Bourne RIP 

Tuesday  
St Gregory the Great 

10th        No Mass   

Wednesday 
Feria 

11th        9.30am Mass St Hugh’s John Hughes 

Thursday  
Feria  12th   

9.30am 
Mass 

St Hugh’s Fred Vanke - Special Intention 

7.00pm St Alban’s Chrissie Meehan RIP 

Friday  
Feria 13th  9.30am Mass 

St Alban’s 
School 

The People of the Parish 

Saturday      
 

14th   6.30pm Mass Oakwood The People of the Parish 

Sunday  
 
 

15th    9.00am Mass St Hugh’s John Patrick Hughes 

 10.30am Mass St Alban’s Margaret Mulholland RIP 

Welcomers for weekend 14th/15th September 

Oakwood 6.30 pm Hannah Cara 

St Alban’s 10.30 am Win & Walter  

Readers for weekend 14th/15th September 

Oakwood 6.30pm Wyn Ellen 
St Hugh’s 9.00 am Eammon  
St Alban’s 10.30am Kalina Joe 
Counters St Alban’s R&R Adinolfi  
Counters St Hugh’s W&L James  
Cleaners St Hugh’s Mary Verissimo  
Flowers St Hugh’s Volunteers 

 

 

PARISH NEWSLETTER 7th/8th September 2019 

Hospital 
If someone is in Hospital 
who would like a visit 
please let Fr David know 
or: 
 

Royal Derby Hospital: 
Urgent 01332340131 
 

London Road Hospital: 

Fr Mark 01332574474 
 

Nuffield Hospital: 

Fr John 01332343777 
 

Kingsway Hospital: 
Fr Ka Fai 01332514107 
 

SANCTUARY LAMPS: 
The Sanctuary Lamp at St Alban’s burns for 
Anne & Nigel Ward's Intentions.  Please keep 
them in your prayers. 
 
 

St Alban’s & Oakwood - St Paul Sunday Missal Reference:  
Readings: pg 343, Preface pg 23, Eucharistic Prayer – pg 59 
 

St Hugh’s Parish Mass Book - Part 2: 
Readings pg 71, Preface pg 8, Eucharistic Prayer – pg 8-19 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
 

St Alban’s: Thursday 6.15pm – 6.50pm  
or by appointment. 
St Hugh’s: By appointment  
 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament: 
 

St Alban’s: Thursday 6.15pm – 6.50pm 

Nottingham Roman Catholic Diocesan Trustees – Company Number 7151646 Charity Number 1134449 
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